
Copy of Letter No.C2-9316/70 dated 10/14-12-73 from the Chief Conservator of Forests, Trivandrum to 

the Conservator of Forests, Trichur. 

 

Sub:-  Special tending in younger plantation of Nilambur Division during 73-74 

 

Ref:-  D.O. Letter No. PC-24478/68 dated 23-11-1973  

 

 

 With reference to the above I have to inform you that in the case of thinning only the original 

enhancement proposed by Sri. N.K.Nair is allowable. 

 In this connection, I invite your attention to this office Circular No. 50/73 dt. 25-11-1973 

wherein the matter was clearly clarified. 

 

             Yours faithfully, 

 

                                                                                                                        for Chief Conservator of Forests  

 

Endt. on PC-24478/68 dt.19-12-73. 

 

Copy to  Divisional Forest Officers for information  

Copy to TR, CH, ML, KT, MR and Stock file. 

            

                                                                        For Conservator of Forests 

         Trichur. 


